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1st June 2020  

PRESS RELEASE 

FEMALE CAUCUS RECEIVES SENSITISATION ITEMS 

The Parliamentary Female Caucus chaired by Hon. Veronica K. Sesay received sensitisation 

items from UNDP; aimed at enhancing the fight against COVID-19. 

This event takes place today (01/06/2020) at the New Administrative Building, Parliament. 

Presenting the items on behalf of UNDP, Musu Bangura said they include buckets, hand 

sanitisers and face masks to fight COVID-19; and that this move is part of the women, peace 

and security project. 

Receiving the items on behalf of the Parliamentary Female Caucus, Hon. Veronica K. Sesay 

thanked UNDP for the sensitisation materials and hoped to do justice during the course of 

educating Sierra Leoneans in the various regions in the country. She also said that they would 

pray for COVID-19 to come to an end. 

By midweek, Hon. Members of the Parliamentary Female Caucus will be subdivided into groups 

to do sensitisation on COVID-19 in the various regions in the country. 
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